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September 20, 2012

Mr. Elmo E. Collins, Regional Administrator

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region [V
1600 East Lamar Blvd.

Arlington, TX 76011-4511

Re: REQUEST TO WITHDRAW PRIOR SUBMISSION FROM NRC CONSIDERATION
SEPTEMBER 5, 2012 RESPONSE TO CONFIRMATORY ACTION LETTER
Willow Creek ISR Project - NRC License Number SUA-1341

Dear Mr. Collins:

On September 5, 2012, Uranium One USA, Inc. (“Uranium One") provided the U.S. Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (the “NRC”) with information responsive to inquiries made by the NRC in its
July 5, 2012 Confirmatory Action Letter regarding the pressurized drum of yellowcake incident that
occurred at a uranium refinery operated by Cameco in Blind River, Ontario (the “September 5
Response”). Pursuant to 10 C.F.R. § 2.390(c)(3), Uranium One requests that its September 5"
Response, together with all attachments and enclosures included therewith, be withdrawn from
NRC consideration and returned to Uranium One. In lieu of the September 5" Response, Uranium
One is submitting with this letter a separate Response to Confirmatory Action Letter replacing the
September 5" Response and containing information responsive to the NRC's July 5, 2012
Confirmatory Action Letter.

If you have any questions about our request for withdrawal of the September 5" Response, please
contact me at (307) 234-8235, ext. 333 or donna.wichers@uraniumi.com.
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